
To the honorable members of this committee,
I cannot understand why this is under a health issue. Gun violence is perpetrated by people who do not follow the law. It would 
make more sense to hold those who commit crimes to be held to the same standards as those who are law abiding citizens. This 
seems to be another attempt to make criminals out of law abiding responsible citizens and render them defenseless in their own 
homes from those that actually commit crimes. 


